
The September 2022 NATCA Safety and Technology Leadership Council (NSTLC) Meeting 

was held virtually on September 28, 2022.  

 

Attendance/Committee Members September 28, 2022 

Chrissy Padgett – National Safety Article 114 Representative – Chair  

Tom Adcock – Director of Safety and Technology – Co-Chair  

Mark Mckelligan – Deputy Director of Safety and Technology  

Josh Haviland – National Airspace Article 114 Representative  

Dan Hamilton – National Program Management Office (PMO) Article 114 Representative  

John Murdock – National Procedures Article 114 Representative  

Adam Rhodes – National NextGen Article 114 Representative  

Mark Ostronic – National Strategy Article 114 Representative  

Jamaal Hamilton – National Strategy Article 114 Representative  

Clint Lancaster – Regional Vice President (RVP) for the Alaskan Region (NAL)  

Aaron Merrick – Regional Vice President (RVP) for the Central Region (NCE)  

Andrew LeBovidge – Executive Vice President 

Brianna Deaver – Safety and Technology Administrator (non-committee member) 

 

Standing Agenda Items 

• The NSTLC reviewed and updated briefing dates on the NSTLC Priority List. 

• Approved Travel:  

• International Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO) Weather Symposium - 

November 7-11, 2022, in Belgium      

• International Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO) Remote 

• Piloted Aircraft System (RPAS) – November 7-9, 2022, in Montreal    

• IFACTA TOC Meeting - November 19 to November 23, 2022, in Italy   

 

Old Business 

• The NSTLC is working with the NEB to finalize the verbiage of the National Airspace 

and Procedures Committee Charter (NAPC) 

• The NSTLC has created a NSTLC logo and will submit the logo to the NEB for approval. 

• The NSTLC will table the PSG-1 wording revision to the in-person NSTLC meeting 

scheduled for November 16 and 17, 2022.  

 

New Business 

• The NSTLC reviewed and discussed word revisions for the PSG regarding Surface 

Surveillance. The NSTLC will work on drafting the new verbiage and discuss it during 

the next NSTLC meeting. 

• The NSTLC reviewed and discussed word revisions for the PSG-6 regarding Weather. 

The NSTLC will work on drafting the new verbiage and discuss it during the next 

NSTLC meeting. 

• Tom Adcock provided a brief overview of the Information Display System (IDS).  

  

Upcoming Meetings 

• October 21, 2022 (Virtual) 

• November 16 and 17, 2022 (In-Person) 


